
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date: August 20th, 2014 
Contact: Paul Freund 528-1103 
 
 
TEMPORARY REUSE FACILITY CLOSURE 
 
The Tehama County Sanitary Landfill Agency’s Reuse of Available Products (REAP) 
Facility will be closed temporarily Tuesday August 26th thru Thursday August 28th, 2014. 
It will reopen again on Friday August 29th from 9:00 am until 4:00 pm.   
 
The REAP Facility is located at 1790 Airport Blvd in Red Bluff and is normally open 
Tuesday through Friday from 9:00 am until 4:00 pm.  The facility provides free products 
such as paints, stains, automotive fluids, cleaning products, and more to Tehama County 
residents that are at least 18 years old.  Residents must sign a liability waiver and are 
limited to 5 items; exceptions may be made for large projects such as community events.   
 
Agency staff collect these reusable products from the Household Hazardous Waste 
(HHW) Facility located at the Tehama County/Red Bluff Landfill.  A quality assurance 
program is in place to ensure that these reuse products are fit for redistribution to the 
public.  Items cannot be donated directly to the REAP facility. Items can be donated at 
HHW collection events that are held on select dates throughout the year at the Tehama 
County/Red Bluff Landfill and Corning Disposal. If you would like to donate items, 
please call 528-1103 or visit www.tehamacountylandfill.com for a list of HHW facility 
operating hours.   


